
 

 
 
     
  Saturday, August 14 
            Vigil Mass   

  5:00 p.m.        + Joseph Mancuso 
                         Sunday August 15 

      The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

8:00 a.m.     + Nicolina Reitano  

10:00 a.m.       +Fernando Clemente 

  3:00 p.m.*     +Tony & +Dawn Pastore 

  5:00 p.m.        People of the Parish 

      Monday, August 16                        

7:30 a.m.       +Elena M. Jamena 

      Tuesday, August 17 

7:30 a.m.       Mike Simon 

      Wednesday, August 18 

6:15 p.m.*      Stan Evanowski, Jr. 

  +Peter Tran  

  +Robert Kolibas  

                       Thursday, August 19  

7:30 a.m.       Special Intention 

                       Friday, August 20                

7:30 a.m.       +Ronald & Yadira Mendieta 

      Saturday, August 21 

       Vigil Mass 

 5:00 p.m.       +Christopher Michael Haase 
        Twenty-First Sunday in Ordinary Time 

     Sunday, August 22 

 8:00 a.m.       People of the Parish 
10:00 a.m.       +Manuel Adorable 

3:00 p.m.*       +Edmund Evanowski, Sr. 

5:00 p.m.        +William Casale 

 * Extraordinary Form 

         

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for August 

                      Masks are now optional. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 
                  Collection for August 8 -  $5,424.00   

Collection for August 1 - $ $4,682.00 

Two Week Mail Donations -$ 1,864.50 

On-Line Giving August 1 - $ 1,294.89 

On-Line Giving August 8 - $1,127.15 

 

Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish  

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.    

 
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 

August 14- August 20 
 

+Sacred Heart+ 
Special Intention 

 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 

news & more. Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign 

up online at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 

 
Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 
nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin ON 

LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

 

CATHOLIC BISHOPS LIFTED DISPENSATION -The 

dispensation from the obligation to attend Mass will 

be lifted for Sunday and Holy Days beginning on 

Saturday, June 5, 2021 and Sunday, June 6, 2021, 

Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of 

Christ. We welcome the Christian faithful to return 

to the regular participation in the Sunday Eucharist, 

the source and summit of our Catholic faith (cf. 

Code of Canon Law canon 1247 and Catechism of 

the Catholic Church, n. 2180

Parish Summer Hours: Monday-Thursday 9-4pm                                         

Closed Fridays July & August. 

 

         Intention for evangelization – The 
Church 

 
Let us pray for the Church, that She may 
receive from the Holy Spirit the grace and 
strength to reform herself in the light of 
the Gospel. 
 

Confessions will resume in the Confessional 
in the church. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


All are invited to join the Rosary Altar 
Society in praying the Rosary on all 
Sundays during the months of June, July & 
August.  We will start at 9:15 am by the 
Grotto.  Inclement weather we will pray the 
Rosary in church. 

 
Corpus Christi establishing a new Prayer 

List for the sick of the parish.  Kindly call in 

to add names to the list.  Please keep in 

mind to notify the parish office when to 

remove the names.  Thank You. Please pray 

for the sick of our parish:  Geraldine Patton, 
Sam Saloom, Jr., Karen Kleinschmidt, Theresa Marchese, 

Judi Zyskowski, Nancy Perkin,  Melissa Telofski 
Juliet Hobson, Stevie Telofski ,Joann Heinlin,  
Lisa Ponteiri, Fr. Henry Hemmling, 

 
PARISH REGISTRATIONS: 
All parishioners should be registered.  Parishioners over 
the age of 18 should register independently of their 
parents.  It is necessary to be a registered active 
parishioner for at least 3 months in order for us to provide 
testimonial letters.  Kindly notify the Parish Office of any 
address/telephone changes. 

 
August 15, 2021 

The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

“And Mary said, “My soul proclaims the greatness of the 

Lord: my spirit rejoices in God my savior.”  LUKE 1:46. 
 After Jesus, we look to Mary as our model of 

stewardship.  Her entire life was lived in obedience to 

God’s will.  Just as the moon reflects the light of the sun, 

Mary reflects the light of Christ.  Like Mary, we too are 

called to reflect Christ to the world.  We do this by living 

grateful and generous lives.  We do this by putting other’s 

needs before our wants. 

 
FINAL DAY FOR Registration for 2021-2022 Faith 

Formation is August 16, 2021. After that date a late fee 

will apply.  A copy of a baptismal certificate is required 

unless your child/children were baptized at Corpus 

Christi.   

Please consider helping as a catechist or classroom aide.  

Please contact Cathy at the Parish Office. 

 
Donate a Pew  
In Memory of  

Loved One/Family Names –  
  If you have not yet made 
arrangements for a pew but are 
considering it, whether a family name or in Memory of a 
Loved One, call the parish office to select a pew or for 
more information.  Donation is $500.00.  Please note: you 

may wish to make installment payments. 

  

 

 

 
 

BEREAVEMENT 
A JOURNEY OF GROWTH AND HEALING 

Surviving a Loss 

Grief is a process that takes time, but ultimately leads us to 

heal from the pain of the loss of a loved one: a spouse, a 

parent, a child, a sibling or a friend.  That grief is always 

with us because we never stop loving the one we lost.  

However, grief does change as we learn to use our inner 

strengths to heal.  Our mission is to allow individuals to 

become more aware of their inner gifts and strengths.  Sr.  
Kathleen Dullea will incorporate prayer and spirituality 

into the process.  The group offers support to help with the 

feelings of isolation, sadness, loneliness, and grief in an 

atmosphere that is safe and reassuring, so each person can 

remember, reverence and honor their loved ones while 

learning to live their own lives to the fullest potential 

possible.  
The program will begin in early October with sign-ups the 

end of August.  We will start the program with a limited 

group of 5-6.  Please call the parish office leave your name 

and number if you would be interested.   
Grief is God’s gift to help us to heal physically, 

emotionally, and spiritually.  If you need immediate 

attention, please call the parish office, leave your name and 

phone number and Sr. Kathleen Dullea, will get in touch 

with you. 

 
Prior to Covid-19, Corpus 
Christi was planning a 
Pocketbook Bingo and a 
Super 50/50 Raffle.  Due 
to Covid, this was 
cancelled.  While we cannot do the bingo at this 
time, we will be continuing with the sales for the 
50-50 which will be drawn on November 30, 2021.  
Tickets are now on sale for $10.00.  You may 
purchase tickets at the parish office during regular 
office hours or after weekend Masses.    
 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO BEATRICE RAAB WHO 

TURNS 100 SUNDAY AUGUST 22, 2021.  

CONGRATULATIONS FROM FR. DAMIAN, 
PARISH STAFF AND THE PARISH 

COMMUNITY OF CORPUS CHRISTI! 

 

http://www.flickr.com/photos/7174132@N05/4097178708/
http://www.flickr.com/photos/7174132@N05/4097178708/
http://www.flickr.com/photos/7174132@N05/4097178708/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
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A Tear and a Prayer for Two 
Deceased Members of Corpus 
Christi's Vincentian Family  
Last month our parish mourned the loss of Theresa 
Morrongiello, wife of recently deceased Corpus Christi St 
Vincent de Paul (SVDP) Conference Vice President Joseph 
Morrongiello, and Michael Roman, former SVDP Conference 
Case Management team member.  

Theresa will be remembered as a loving, caring, warm wife, mother, sister, aunt, and friend. A 
long-time parish supporter, her funeral Mass was held at Corpus Christi.  

Survived by his wife Winnie, and two sons, Michael served our parishioners with kindness and 
generosity and attended Mass here for many years before moving to New Hampshire several 
years ago.  

The following prayer, Psalm 130, is for all deceased members of the Vincentian Family: 
 

De Profundis (Latin: "from the depths") 

Out of the depths I have cried to you, O Lord: Lord hear my voice. 
O Let your ears be attentive to the voice of my supplication. 
If you, O Lord, shall observe iniquities, Lord, who shall endure it? 
For with you there is merciful forgiveness; and by reason of your law 
I have waited for you, O Lord. 
My soul has relied on his word; my soul has hoped in the Lord. 
From the morning watch even unto night. 
Let Israel hope in the Lord. 
Because with the Lord there is mercy, and with him plentiful 
redemption. 
And he shall redeem Israel from all his iniquities. 
Eternal rest give unto them, O Lord. 
Response: Let perpetual light shine upon them. May they rest in peace. Amen. ******* 

           INTENTIONAL      
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